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Comments

| feel while several key sectors such as WRT and Healthcare have benefited from the sector approach,
several major health issues such as MSDs has been de-emphasized. This de-emphasization has left
major voids in research developments, proven interventions and most importantly, stimulation of
impactful research. Further, the current approach has defranchised quality researchers and more
importantly has isolated the next generation researchers. A major shift is needed in focus on MSDs,
particularly across industries since this is the #1 issue in all sectors.




